
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

August 26, 2015 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

2015 Local Street Resurfacing Program 
 Project CIP No. ST1502 

The City of Seal Beach has contracted with All American Asphalt to remove and replace 
concrete at various locations of damaged curb and gutter, sidewalk, curb ramps and resurfacing 
the asphalt roadway.  The streets to be resurfaced are the following: 

 11th Street from Electric Ave. to Landing Ave. 

 13th Street from Electric Ave. to Pacific Coast Hwy. 

 Balboa Drive from Bolsa Ave. to Catalina Ave. 

 Harbor Way from Bayside Dr. to Bayou Way 

 Silver Shoals Avenue from Bolsa Ave. to Fathom Ave. 
 

We expect construction to begin Monday, September 14, 2015. Trash pick-up and street 
sweeping will continue under normal operations. It is anticipated that construction will take two 
months to complete. Traffic control and “No Parking” signs will be in place for the duration of the 
project on affected streets. The City appreciates your patience when driving through the area.  
 
If there are any questions please call Cesar Rangel, Project Manager at (562) 431-2527 ext. 
1328. 
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